
          5/25/22 

Dear Parents, 

 

This packet is being provided to give students extra practice on the skills they 

have learned in ELA this past school year. Please complete this packet and have 

your child bring it to school on check in day or the first day of school. This will 

serve as a review as well as their first grade in my class. Also, I am providing the 

link for Prodigy ELA. I would like for each child to log in and spend about 30 

minutes a week, or more if they would like, reviewing ELA skills. They will login 

the way they did for math prodigy last year. They will need to enter the new class 

code when prompted to do so.  

 

Play.prodigygame.com   

Class Code: ED50267 

 

One last thing  Please have your child write any questions or concerns they 

may have about making the big jump to the modular building.  I would love to 

answer them when we come back to school.  

 

I hope everyone has a relaxing summer, and I look forward to teaching your child 

this coming school year! 

 

 

         Sincerely, 

         Janet Nicovich



  



  



  



  


